January 26, 2021

Victoria Glen Manor is located in Zone 3 of NB, which will be an ORANGE zone at midnight on January 26, 2021.

To ensure the continued safety of our Residents and Staff, we will only be accepting visitors who are seeing a Resident who is receiving palliative care. Please see memo dated January 20 2021 on our website for additional details.

We respectfully ask that if you are in a region experiencing "lock-down" (Region 4), please refrain from visiting our facility.

Thank you for your continued support through these difficult times. If you have any questions, please call us at 506-273-4885 and ask to speak to a Registered Nurse.

Sincerely,

Management Team of Victoria Glen Manor